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August 19, 2022 

Sent via UPS  
Mr. Scott S. Harris 
Clerk of the Court 
Supreme Court of the United States 
One First Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20543 

RE: Central Specialties, Inc. v. Jonathan Large 
Supreme Court No. 21-1552 
Our File No. 2017-3320 

Dear Mr. Harris: 

I represent the Respondent in the above-captioned case, which was docketed on June 10, 2022. 
Pursuant to Supreme Court Rule 30.4, I respectfully request a 30-day extension of time, to and 
including September 30, 2022, in which to file a response to the Petition for a Writ of Certiorari 
currently due on August 31, 2022. 

Counsel for Petitioner has consented to the proposed 30-day extension. 

A 30-day extension to and including September 30, 2022 will ensure that we have sufficient 
time to fully analyze and respond to the arguments raised in the Petition for a Writ of Certiorari 
in this case. It will also allow me necessary time to submit an Application for Admission to 
Practice before the Supreme Court of the United States. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Michael T. Rengel 
m.rengel@pemlaw. corn 
sb 

cc: Ms. Anna A. Bidwell 
Counsel for Petitioner 
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